
 
 

 
Report of:   Director of Development Services 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Date:    11 June 2013  
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Subject: PROPOSED DIVERSION OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH 

BETWEEN CHORLEY DRIVE AND SLAYLEIGH 
LANE, FULWOOD 

______________________________________________________________ 
 
Author of Report:  Richard Day 0114 273 6301 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Summary: To seek authority to submit the City of Sheffield (Public Path 

between Chorley Drive and Slayleigh Lane) Diversion Order 
2013 to the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural 
Affairs for confirmation in the light of an objection having been 
received. 

______________________________________________________________ 
 
Reasons for Recommendations: The only justification for diverting the path 
is that it is necessary to do so in order to enable the development to be 
carried out in accordance with the planning permission. The objection, despite 
being wide-ranging and covering issues already considered through the 
planning process, does not argue against that central justification. 
 
 
Recommendations: The Director of Legal Services submits the City of 
Sheffield (Public Path between Chorley Drive and Slayleigh Lane) Diversion 
Order 2013 to the Secretary of State for confirmation. 
 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Background Papers: 
 

 
Category of Report: *Open/Closed *(delete as appropriate) 
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